
Report regarding the container of Gleaner's food sent to Malawi 
following Cyclone Idai 

 I have been hearing the report of the impact of our Gleaner's shipment to Malawi 

following Cyclone Idai. The cyclone devastation the gardens, roads, building, school etc. 

Without this and other food aid, the cost of human suffering to the country would have 

been much higher.  

 We are hearing reports from those who literally had no food and no access to food, 

who would not be telling any story without this soup. It literally was a life and death 

situation. 

 Thank you those who gave so generously to this is project and a very special thank 

you to FV Gleaners for their partnership with us. They responded so quickly and with 

such enthusiasm. 

Dell 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 


